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 CLICI Summer School  

 a.y. 2023-2024 

 

Dear All, 

I am pleased to communicate to you that CLICI - Center for Italian Language and Culture of Tor 

Vergata University of Rome, has expanded learning opportunities to students including the 

Summer School program in Italian language.  

Providing immersive and interdisciplinary experiences and increasing the commitment in 

international relations are the main goals of CLICI Summer School. 

Participants of CLICI Summer School will be involved and encouraged to use the Italian language 

in different contexts, offering a theoretical and practical learning-process through interactive 

activities and tourist-cultural itineraries. 

Therefore, CLICI Summer School offers 2 types of programmes: 

1. Full Programme from 8 to 20 July 2024 

- Language lessons (on-site): 30 hours of frontal lessons in Italian language and culture. Lessons 

will be held by teachers designated by CLICI as qualified for teaching Italian as a foreign language.  

- Itineraries (on-site): Students are going to participate in 6 tourist-cultural itineraries (4 hours 

each) and 2 itineraries on Saturdays (8 hours each). During the trips, participants will enjoy one 

of Italy's largest and most stimulating cities (Rome and its surroundings) with narratives that 

combine different topics concerning history, literature, artistic and performative productions, 

craftsmanship, food and wine traditions. 

 

2. Saturday Itineraries, on the following Saturdays: 6, 13, 20 and 27 July 2024 

- Students are going to participate in 4 tourist-cultural itineraries to be held on Saturdays (8 

hours each). 

 

The CLICI Summer School will last 2 weeks, from 6 July 2024 to 27 July 2024. 

Public call for applications for the admission to the CLICI Summer School a.y. 23-24 as well as the 

complete programmes with all its details (including registration procedure) are available on the 

CLICI website, at the following link:  http://clici.uniroma2.it/clici-summer-school/    
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Application to CLICI Summer School is open until 6 May 2024 and we welcome applications 

from all students of each Italian language level.  

I really believe that CLICI Summer School program may offer a special opportunity to 

international students, and that it may contribute, in a pleasant and relaxing context, to a mutual 

intercultural education made up of training, dialogue and sharing.  

Thus, I really hope you will join us in Tor Vergata University this summer and become part of our 

vibrant, international learning community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Prof. Florinda Nardi 

(Director of CLICI) 

 
 
 
 
Associate Professor of Italian Literature  
Department of Literary, Philosophical and Art History Studies  
Tel. 06/72595065 
Email florinda.nardi@uniroma2.it  
Website www.lettere.uniroma2.it    
 
Director of CLICI - Centre for Italian Language and Culture  
 and Vice-Director of CLA - University Language Centre 
Tel. 06/7259591027 o 06/72594881 
Email info.linguaitaliana@uniroma2.it  
Website www.clici.uniroma2.it  
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